November 17, 2017

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
P.0.Box 2319
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2016-0146 - Hydro One Networks Inc. - Transmission Rate Application
-2017-2018

The Consumers Council of Canada (Council) is an intervenor in the above-
referenced proceeding. On November 9, 2017, the Ontario Energy Board (Board)
released its Decision and Order regarding the draft revenue requirement/charge
determinant order and draft uniform transmission rates order filed by Hydro One
Networks Inc. (HON). In that letter the Board established a date for intervenors to
file their cost claims for the proceeding.

[ am acting for the Council as its consultant in this proceeding and responsible for
preparing our cost claim. [ am away at the current time, out of the country. I will be
returning on November 22. Unfortunately, all of the materials [ need to prepare the
cost claim are on my computer in Toronto. Accordingly, I am not able to file the
claim until November 23 at the earliest. I sincerely apologize for this and will get
our cost claim filed upon my return to Toronto next week.

Yours truly,

Julie E. Girvan

Julie Girvan

CC: Harold Theissen, OEB Staff
Hydro One, Regulatory Affairs
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